
 

 

 

After we knew the Honda's intentions to introduce the new 2.0-liter turbo on US market, new details 
emerged about the next generation of the Civic range of that market. 
 
Honda close sources have confirmed us that the new engine that will drive the European Civic Type-
R, which will arrive in dealerships in 2015, will equip a new version of the future Civic range in 
North America. 
 
Premiere 
Likewise, the first release of the new range will be a little earlier than we thought, and can be 
revealed at any time in the second quarter of next year. Probably, at the New York Auto Show, 
which will be held from 3 to 12 April 2015. 
 
According to same sources, the new 2.0-liter turbo engine would not be used in the Si version, 
currently the highest available in American Civic range, with 210 HP and available in both sedan 
and two-door coupe body style. 
 
So we think that this engine will be the heart of a new hot-version, which logically should be 
baptized with the famous Type-R name. 
 
Note: The sketches illustrating the article are not official. They are a recreation of the Honda Civic 
Type R sedan, made by the designer Clement Morice. 
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